CJHP Supplement for 35th Annual
Professional Practice Conference (PPC):
Correction

The 35th Annual PPC Supplement, published
in January 2004, did not include the volume
and supplement number designation. The
correct designation is as follows:

Vol. 57, Supplement 1 (PPC) January 2004

CJHP — Vol. 57, No. 2 — April 2004

Hypoglycemia and Hyperglycemia
Associated with Fluoroquinolones:
Correction

Because of a production error, an incorrect value
appeared in Figure 1 of the recently
published article on reports of hypoglycemia and
hyperglycemia associated with systemic fluoro-
quinolones, by Sandra A.N. Tailor and others."

Figure 1 (on page 15) illustrates the number of
reports about this group of drugs made to
the Adverse Drug Reaction Monitoring
Program that were due to hypoglycemia,
hyperglycemia, or both. Of the 27 reports of
adverse reactions associated with gatifloxacin, a
total of 25 (not 26) were related to these
2 problems. The percentage of the total
number, 93%, is presented correctly in the figure.
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